
     
COMING EVENTS 
	
Mar.	16	 Report	Cards	released	
Mar.	20	 Awards	Assemblies	
	 	 	 10:30am	-	Grade	4	&	AM	Pre-K			
	 	 	 1:30pm	–	Grade	5	&	PM	Pre-K	
Mar.	30	–	April	9	 Spring	Break	
April	10	 School	resumes	
April	13	 Boys	Lock-In	Night		
April	16		 Spring	Picture	Day 
 
Teacher Request Form	
If you would like to make a request for next school year that addresses specific learning 
needs, personality issues, or combinations of students, please call the school or send in 
a note. We will then send home the Teacher Request Form to you fill out. The form 
must be completed and returned to the school by April 15.  
 
CLIMBER CLUB 
Do you want to be involved in helping bring new and exciting things to the students and staff of 
Urbana City Schools? Serving on the Climber Club board is a wonderful opportunity for you to be 
a part of our school-family connection! Officers are expected to attend each Climber Club meeting 
scheduled for our NEW school, be part of planning and executing activities, and support the 
Climber Club through volunteer hours throughout the school year. We will need representatives 
for the Kindergarten - Second Grade, Third Grade - Fifth Grade and Sixth Grade - Eighth Grade. 
Nomination forms are attached to this newsletter with an April 10th deadline. Please return 
nominations to your child’s school. 
 
New UHS Dedication 
On Sunday, April 22, 2018 at 2:00p.m. the Urbana City School District will celebrate the completion of 
the construction of our new high school by holding a dedication and ribbon cutting ceremony. 
  
This new facility, built behind the current school, will provide our students a modern and flexible 
learning environment for many years to come.   The new Urbana High School replaces the historic 
structure commonly know as the ‘Castle’ which has been serving the community since 1897.  This 
facility is a collaboration of the entire Urbana community and is designed to meet the current and 
future needs of our students. 
  
The ceremony is open to the public and will be followed by building tours and light refreshments.  The 
current high school will also be open after the ceremony for those interested in seeing the building 
prior to demolition activities. 
	
STUDENT OF THE MONTH 
The Student of the Month Awards for March will be given to Kamri Lantz and Kynian White.  Students of the 
Month are chosen by their teachers. Kamri and Kynian will be honored and given plaques at the 4th quarter 
awards assembly on May 11, 2018. Kamri is in Miss Moore’s 4th grade classroom and Kynain is in Ms. 
Inskeep’s 5th grade room. Congratulations Kynian and Kamri, keep up the good work. We are proud of you!  
 

SPRING PICTURE DAY 
Individual portraits and class pictures will be taken at East on Monday, April 16.  All students will be 
photographed individually.  Portraits wi l l  be sent home for your review, optional purchase 
and must be returned.  If you decide not to purchase the pictures, the entire package must be 
returned to school, if you like them you can purchase by the sheet.  Class group pictures will also be 
taken.  If you wish to purchase the class picture you must send the payment on picture day.  
School fees must be paid to purchase pictures.  Packets with pose selection and the envelope for the  
group picture ($12) will be sent home the week before. 
	
DRESS CODE REMINDER - condensed from 2017-18 Student Handbook 
For all Urbana Elementary School students, no article of clothing shall be worn that 
distracts from the educational process.  Clothing is to be neat, clean, and modest.  Please 
check the handbook for more details, page 16.  

1. Unacceptable – very short skirts and shorts, midriff tops, low-cut tops 
2. Not permitted, chains and studded accessories, clothing/items with 

writing/symbols that relate to gangs or advertise activities against school 
regulations. 

MARCH 16, 2018         MRS. WEIMER, PRINCIPAL 



2

ENJOY	YOUR	SPRING	
BREAK,	

March	30-April	9	
SEE	YOU	BACK	
APRIL	10TH!!	

	

3. Students may not wear clothing or have personal belongings with writing or 
symbols that are obscene or suggestive of obscenities, alcohol, tobacco, or an 
unhealthy attitude toward school.  

4. Hats and other head coverings not to be worn in the building, no sunglasses. 
5. No pants or shorts with holes and no cut offs.  No droopers. No sleepwear.  

      6.         No flip flops and no stacked heel shoes, and no footwear with wheels.		
	
	
REMINDERS	
- Local Wellness Policy: To view UCS Local Wellness Policy, please visit 
www.urbana.k12.oh.us, District Information and News, School Board Policy, Operations, Wellness Policy 
#8510.  
-	All	visitors	(Parents	too!)	must	check	in	at	the	office	when	they	enter	the	school	and	wear	a	badge	
-	If	your	child	is	absent	from	school	please	call	the	office	(937-653-1453)	before	9:15am.		You	may	
call	the	night	before	or	early	in	the	morning	and	leave	a	message	on	the	voice	mail.		This	calling	
policy	is	for	your	child’s	protection.		
-			There	is	no	supervision	on	the	playground	until	8:15am.		Students	need	to	arrive	once	there	is	
supervision.	
-	All	medication	must	be	brought	to	school	by	an	adult	and	given	to	the	school	nurse	or	principal.		We	
cannot	give	medicine	without	a	completed	form	from	your	doctor.					
-See	your	newsletters	on	line,	go	to	http://www.urbana.k12.oh.us/East/Newsletter.htm	
-	Students	cannot	receive	grade	cards,	spring	pictures,	yearbooks,	if	they	have	not	paid	their	school	
fees	and	fines.		The	2017-18	fees	for	East	are	$33.00.		We	can	take	payments	for	the	past	years	fees	
also.		Coming	Events:	Spring	Pictures	–	April	16,	Grade	cards	released	-	March	16,	and	May	11.		
-	YMCA	offers	care	from	6:30	am	until	6:00	p.m.	Children	in	Kindergarten	through	6th	grade	can	
spend	the	day	at	the	Y.		Parents	must	register	their	child	at	the	Welcome	Center.		Contact	Nicky	
Naylor	from	the	Champaign	Family	YMCA	at	(937)484-3564	for	more	information.		
-	If	a	student	rides	a	bike,	he/she	should	park	it	in	the	rack	and	lock	it	up	upon	arrival	to	
school	and	leave	it	there	until	dismissal.		Students	should	stay	away	from	this	area.		No	bike	
riding	on	the	school	grounds,	no	skateboards,	no	footwear	with	wheels,	and	no	scooters	are	
allowed	at	school.	
 
Urbana City Schools Kindergarten Screening  
 
Kindergarten screening will be held May 21, 23, 24     
 
Screening will be held at Urbana North Elementary located at 626 North Russell St. 
 
Parents must bring the following documentation to the screening: certified birth 
certificate, immunization record, parent driver’s license, proof of residency (utility bill or 
rental/lease agreement), and custody paperwork (if applicable) 
 
Entering kindergarten students must be age 5 before August 1, 2017 
 
To register for an appointment call 937-653-1445 
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